
Stolen  credit  cards  being
used on North Shore

Placer  County
sheriff’s deputies are trying to find three women who are
accused  of  using  stolen  credit  cards  in  Tahoe  City  and
Truckee.

Deputies say the three were caught on video using the cards.
The vehicle they were in was also photographed.

The cards were taken from a vehicle and then immediately were
used, authorities say.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  call
Detective John Riella at (530) 581.6325.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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